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March 5, 2009 

CPUC Consumer Affairs 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

An Open Letter of Protest to the California Public Utilities Commission: 

It has come to our attention that the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) decided to increase electric revenue requirements, impacting 
electric rates effective March 1, 2009. 

Businesses and consumers in California already pay some of the highest electric rates in the country, and 
we feel that any increase at this time of economic turmoil would place an undue hardship on our 
business and our employees. 

We hope the CPUC will take a hard look at this issue before implementing any additional rate increases 
during this economic crisis. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 
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